
December 5, 2023 
PRICE INCREASE ANNOUNCEMENT 

Allegion/Schlage Residential

To our Valued Partners,

Due to a price increase from Allegion (Schlage), Mid-Am will be implementing the following 
increases on Schlage, residential and commercial hardware products for all orders on and after 
March 1, 2024.

Residential Hardware Portfolio:
• Mechanical 3%
• Electronic 2%

Commercial Hardware Portfolio
• 3-6% depending on brand and series

Please contact your Mid-Am sales representative if your have any questions or need additional 
information regarding this price increase.

Thank you for business, trust, and partnership. We take our responsibility as your supplier of 
choice seriously, and we sincerely appreciate the opportunity to serve all your product needs.

Sincerely,

Your Mid-Am Sales Team
Mid-Am Building Supply




